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Do you want fo know:
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Free Introduction to Working
with Children Workshop
Wednesday 1 November
9:30-12 or 1- 3.30pm
United Reformed Church, St Helens
To bak a place please ring ACL on
01748 677320

“
Page:1of1 | []010,016cm ] 2123x 985cm. | [Elm % O U ® 83





















[image: image2.png]


[image: image3.png]


[image: image4]
Rivington Primary School


Newsletter


www.rivingtonprimary.co.uk








Friday 20th October 2017 





Y2 led us in a fabulous Harvest celebration with lots of stories, singing and dancing. Thank you to all the families and friends who came to support them.


They raised £34.82 for ‘Save the Children’ and delivered our Harvest gifts to the surrounding senior citizens homes. 


Thank you to everyone for the tins and produce.





On Tuesday we held our celebration of our Talent Show winners (names on next page). Well done to everyone who took part; we have children with many different talents.





Y5 enjoyed their bikeability course and they have certificates and medals for completing it successfully.





Unfortunately the girls football did not take place due to the weather.





This month’s Unity award winners are:


Rec – Michael W


Y1 – Elinore


Y2 – Ella


Y3 – Elliot


Y4 – Skye


Y5 – Carl


Y6 – Libby


  


























	




















October:





20th		End of term


31st		School re-opens


November:


1st		PTA Coffee Afternoon 			(2.30pm)


2nd		School photographs, 9am


6th		Y4 to Victoria Park


7th		School Nurse Drop In


8th		Flu vaccinations, R-Y4


10th		Y6 Dodgball at Sutton 			Academy


14th		Y3 to Victoria Park


15th		Reception Show Round 


21st		Judo Assembly


		Reception trip to Museum


		KS2 Boccia at Lansbury Bridge


23rd		Y3 Assembly


30th		Christmas Coffee Afternoon





December:


3rd		Choir at Tunza Centre Christmas 		Fair


5th		Toy & Book Sale


6th		Y2 Christmas experience at St 		Andrews


		Choir Concert at Parish Church


13th		Christmas production


14th		Christmas production	


		Christmas Dinner


15th		Foundation Stage performance


18th		KS1 Parties	


19th		Y3/4 Parties


20th		Y5/6 Parties


21st		Church Christmas Service


		End of term








This month’s value is:  


“Unity” 


Next month’s value is ‘Friendship’











Weekly Attendance Awards


Week commencing 9th October 2017





Congratulations to our Y5 class who had 98.3% and Rec who followed close behind with 98% attendance 


- a great achievement.





Well done!                           















































When bringing your children to school and picking them up please respect staff property, e.g. do not lean on cars.





Our talent show was a big success, well done to all our children. The winners are as follows:





Y1 – Dustin, Reuben, Oscar, Jack, Davie, Cara & Payton


Y2 – Josie, Sienna, Amber, Olivia & Darcy


Y3 – Alfie, Elliot & Oscar


Maddie & Ella


Y4 – Skye, & Emma


Ellie, Lilly-Ella & Hope


Y5 – Jack & Lewis


Ellie, Jade, Amilia & Evie


Y6 – Maddie & Emma


Megan, Ella, Abigail, Nancy, Scott, Owen & Isabella








After School Provision





As you may be aware, school now run an after school club till 5.30pm.





Children will be looked after by members of staff and take part in a variety of activities around the school.





If you would like your child to attend then please call into the office and fill out a form. We need to know if your child is attending at least a week in advance but if there are places available we will accept bookings on the day for the next few weeks.





If you would like any more information then please call the office on 01744 678493.





Each session costs £7 payable in advance and includes a snack.











School Photographs





On Thursday 2nd November 2017 the photographer will be in school from 9am to take your child’s photographs.


All children will get an individual photograph taken and a family one with any siblings they have in school or nursery.


If your child is in our afternoon nursery and you would like their photograph taken, you will need to bring them to the school hall for 9am.





If you DO NOT want your child to have their photograph taken then please fill in the slip on the bottom of the letter that was sent out this week.





Earrings and Jewellery





Children are very active in school and earrings can be dangerous both to the wearer and to other children.





It is school policy that no jewellery or earrings be worn.





Please support us by not allowing your child to wear jewellery/earrings for school.





If your child’s ears are newly pierced please cover them with plasters.





Y6 Ingleton Trip





We have still not heard from some parents about whether your child will be attending Ingleton or not.  Deposits of £50 need to be paid asap in order to secure your child’s place.





A further £40 will need to be paid by Thursday 21st December and then the remainder of £90 to be paid by Friday 9th February 2018.





If you wish your child to attend but would rather set up a weekly payment plan then please call in to school as soon as possible.





If we do not have enough confirmed places than the trip may not be able to go ahead so please inform school if your child will be attending or not.





Thank you





School Meals





Your child has been given a new school menu which begins after the holiday.  If they would like to change, can you please notify the school office on the first day back.  





It is important that the kitchen is able to order food items accurately and we therefore remind you that we ask for a week’s notice should they decide to change mid term.





As part of our healthy eating policy, we ask that you do not send in chocolate and/or cakes in your child’s lunch box. 		


Thank you 





School closes today


and will re-open 


on


Tuesday 31st October at 8.45am





PTA Coffee Afternoon





On Wednesday 1st November our PTA will be having a coffee afternoon here in school at 2.30pm. All are welcome and we would love to see some new faces.
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